
The eye-opening film Take Back Your Power will be shown on  
January 12 at the Sebastopol Grange @ 7:00 pm followed by an  
expert panel and Q & A.

This documentary investigates the Smart Meter program being rolled 
out without informed consent. The film uncovers alarming issues about 
health, privacy, property rights, corporate fraud and the unprecedented 
vulnerability of the Smart Grid.

Starting in January, PG&E will be sending letters to Sebastopol customers 
forcing them to install a Smart Meter or pay fees to keep the safer analog 
meter. PG&E is ignoring the city’s ban on Smart Meter installation.  
 
Sliding scale $10-$20 with no one turned away for lack of funds.

Event contact: 707-827-3376

emfsafetynetwork.org				    takebackyourpower.net

:

This eye opening film, “ Take Back Your Power” will take place on January 12 
at the Sebastopol Grange at 7 8:30 PM followed with a panel discussion and 
Q and A.

The documentary  investigates the Smart Meter program being  rolled out 
without most  peoples  consent.  The film uncovers  alarming issues  about 
health,  privacy,  property  rights,  corporate  fraud and the unprecedented 
vulnerability of the Smart Grid.  You will leave with a deeper understanding 
of the motives behind the agenda as well  as  viable solutions for coming 
together and co creating a healthier world.

This public event is an opportunity for Sebastopol residents to learn more 
about this issue as PG&E begins to install more Smart Meters in Sebastopol.

More information about the film: http://wwwtaketakebackyourpower.net

Event contact:  707 827 3376   
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